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Our Vision  

  Campbelltown Meals on Wheels is here to support and enhance 

the independence of the aged, younger people with disabilities and 

their carers by providing nutritious meals which enables them to  

remain in their own homes. 

Meal Deliveries 
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Chocolate, Chocolate EVERYWHERE! 

  For the past 20+ years, Eschol Park Public School has been donating Easter                  

Chocolates and goodies to Campbelltown Meals on Wheels to pass on to our wonderful 

clients and volunteers.  This year was the same.  We were honoured to attend their       

Easter Hat Parade and afterwards accepted this 

amazing abundance of chocolate from them.  As 

you can see in the picture, their donations         

completely filled up our table.                                    

Being curious as to how this tradition first started, 

we e-mailed the principal of Eschol Park Public 

School asking for the story:                   

óThe reason we do this each Easter is a result of 

a discussion held in the past with a group of    

senior students. One of them had a grandparent 

in a nursing home who had a friend who            

received Meals on Wheels Support. One time 

when the child was visiting the nursing home, 

their grandparent told them about their friend and 

that the only person they usually see is the       

person who brings their meals each day. The 

child felt this was really sad and brought it up in a 

discussion at school and thought that it would be 

nice for us to do a little something to cheer those 

people up at Easter time.  The idea was hatched that the children in the senior classes 

would bring in donations to be given to Meals on Wheels. This grew in subsequent years 

with the whole school being involved in this charitable event and us needing boxes to 

hand over all the lovely                 

chocolate.ô 

We hope you all enjoyed your 

chocolates again this year and 

that it brought a smile to your 

face when the volunteer brought 

them with your meals.   

 

 

 

Pictured right is Sam and Lisa 

along with some of the kids in 

their Easter Hats. 


